
Dear House Committee, 
I am writing in SUPPORT of H57.   It is time for Vermont to codify a woman’s right to choose.  It 
is time for government to remove  itself from such a personal and difficult medical decision 
regardless of the length of pregnancy.  
Please do not be persuaded by the opposition’s fantastical stories about late term procedures.   
This is the most horrendous time and difficult decision a woman must make. And she should be 
the one to decide.   
Thank you very much.  
Sincerely,  
Sharon Winnicki 
Shrewsbury, VT  

 


